----Original Message-----

From: Rebekah <rebekah.laurel@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 1:45 PM

To: Council Coments < CouncilComments@jonesboro.org >

Subject: Curfew and Covid 19 response

Dear Mayor Perrin and Councilors,

Thank you for your continued efforts to manage the Covid 19 crisis and keep Jonesboro residents as safe as possible. I have seen negative comments on social media about the current curfew; however, I am glad to see that the city is following guidelines suggested by our hospital leaders and law enforcement. Too many community members are behaving foolishly and ignoring guidance about Covid-19.

If the doctors and nurses who are risking their lives, our civic leaders, and law enforcement agree that this temporary measure will benefit us all, then we should all be supportive. Our country has a history of coming together for the common good when great challenges require it. And this is a time that requires sacrifice: staying home, social distancing, and complying with temporary curfews.

Rebekah Evans Jonesboro

Sent from my iPhone